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Save the Date 

 Pickleball clinic-

Tue. July 21 at 

9:30 a.m. 

 Preserve Board 

Meetings– 7:00 p.m. 

Tue. July 14 and 

August 11 

 Pickleball Clinic -

Thur. July 23 at 

6:30 p.m. 

 Ice Cream Social-

Sun. August 30- 

4:00-6:00 p.m. 

 Last Day of Pool 

Season– Mon.     

September 7 

 July/August Office 
Hours 

Monday—Friday 

8:30 AM—4:30 PM 

Closed 

 Sat/Sun 

Don’t miss this free annual event for Preserve Kids and Grandkids 

(prizes and refreshments for all participants) 

10:00-10:15– Check-in 

10:15-11:45- Field Games  

 * 3 legged race, sack race, hula hoop contest, & more 

Noon: Pizza/Pop for sale at the pool 

1:00-3:00- Pool Games 

  *Sand Sculpture Contest /Hidden Minion Hunt/Dive 

   Expo/Frozen T-Shirt & More 

Minion Mayhem is  

Coming to the  

Preserve Rendezvous 

Saturday, July 25 

 

 Preserve Ice Cream Social in the Park 

 Sunday– August 30 from 4:00-6:00 PM 

 Sundaes for All! 

 Yard Games/Mystery Treasure Hunt 

  Weather Permitting 
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Pickleball Updates 

Pickleball clinics: Tuesday, July 21 at 9:30 a.m. and Thursday July 23 

at 6:30 p.m. Interested in learning pickleball? We have a free clinic 

with instructors/players to teach you this fun game. Limited number 

of balls/racquets available. Refreshments are provided. Please RSVP 

to the office by Monday, July 20. 

Interested in drop-in pickleball play? A group of residents with 

friends are playing intermediate games every Friday morning at 9:00 

a.m. All are welcome. If you are new to pickleball they would appreciate you reading up on the rules  

before attending. Nets are provided and a limited number of racquets are available for use.  

Preserve News 

Preserve Classified 

In our next edition we will be adding a new feature for residents. It’s classified ads for items you may have 

for sale or for services provided. All listings would need to be in the office on a timely basis for our next 

newsletter in early September. Call for the office for details. The Board/management will reserve the right 

to edit listings. 

 

Notary 

We do have Notary service available free for any Preserve residents. Call the office for availability. 

 

Neighborhood Upkeep 

Remember that the Preserve has Design Review guidelines that all residents should follow if you are  

changing the exterior of your home such as painting or major landscape changes. See our website for a 

complete listing of guidelines and for forms. 

 

Garbage Can storage 

Please be respectful of your neighbors and follow the rules of both the Preserve Association and the City of 

Eden Prairie. All trash, yard waste and recycling containers may not be stored outside in the open. They 

must be stored inside the garage or screened from public view.  

 

Biker Alert 

Bikers please use caution when approaching 

people from behind on our pathways,  

especially when they are walking a dog. Shout "On your 

left" or "On your right" in time for the walker to secure 

their dog firmly. This will avoid the dog, unaware of 

your presence, from crossing your path and having an 

accident. 
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  Session III Swim Lessons 

 

 

The Preserve Board of Directors has two new members for the 2015-

2016 year. Welcome to Chris Domnisoru and Traci Bartz as new  

directors. Continuing Board members include Tom Heller; President, 

Ken Hallonquist; Vice- President, Inga Borggreve; Treasurer, Tim 

Rush; Secretary and Directors Paul Musegades, Jim Gilbert and Bruce 

Hellier.  
 

Every year the Board is charged with decisions as to what are the 

needs in the Preserve. We are now 45 years old and have many items 

that require attention. We are able to take on large projects by 

building up our reserve funds because we can’t borrow dollars. We 

must also be mindful to have enough funds available for  

potential emergency expenses. 
 

This year your Preserve dues have been hard at work with replacement of pathways in the Northmark 

neighborhood, tree replacements/plantings in several areas of the Preserve and the “Preserve” signature 

rocks with perennial gardens on two street corners of Preserve property.  Along with these Improvements 

the Board made the decision to update and remodel the Preserve pool building which is 40 years old this 

year. The entry space, guard room, locker rooms and shower spaces were all reconfigured and are much 

more functional. These improvements help to maintain the value of the amenities of the Preserve          

Association. Stop by and check them out.  

Board Updates  

            July 27– August 6 (9 classes) 

Times: 10:00 – 10:30 Level 1 & 2 Preschool Aquatics 

 10:00 – 10:50 Levels 1-6 Learn to Swim 

Times: 11:00 – 11:30 Level 1 & 2 Preschool Aquatics 

 11:00 - 11:50 Level 1-6 Learn to Swim 

Rate: $62.00 for members: Sign ups in Office or website.  

 

Private Swim Lessons 
Private and Semi-Private swim lessons for all ages are  

available with Preserve Water Safety Instructors.  

Call the office to Sign up. Requests can be made for a  

specific instructor. 

Single Lesson-one 30 minute session 

Private:$20.00/member- Semi-Private:$15.00/per member 

4 Lessons-30 minutes each session 

Private: $70.00/member- Semi-Private: $55.00 per member 



 

Preserve Board of Directors 
 

Tom Heller, President   

heller9024@earthlink.net 

 

Ken Hallonquist, V.P. 

klmoh@earthlink.net 

 

Inga Borggreve, Treasurer 

inga_i_borggreve@uhc.com 

 

Tim Rush, Secretary 

timrushmn@hotmail.com 

 

Bruce  Hellier, Director 

hellierdesign@aol.com 

 

Paul Musegades, Director 

Musegades@mac.com 

 

Jim Gilbert, Director 

jimpgilbert@gmail.com 

 

Traci Bartz, Director 

tracibartz@yahoo.com 

 

Chris Domnisoru, Director 

Chris.domnisoru@gmail.com 

 

Preserve Staff Members 

 

Carol Bomben, General Manager 

carol@preserveassociation.com 

 

Barbara Hoveland, Adm. Asst 

barbara@preserveassociation.com 

 

Brian Woolsey, Grounds Manager 

brian@preserveassociation.com 

 

Mary Anderson, Program Coor. 

MALanewood@aol.com 
 
Dean Swanson, Pool Engineer 

Phone:  952-941-8400 

Fax: 952 941-4978   

The Preserve Association 

11221 Anderson Lakes Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, Minnesota 

55344 
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GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Identify all the birds in the newsletter and email  

Barbara@preserveassociation.com. Prize to the 8th correct answer email. 

We’re on the web at 

preserveassociation.com 

 July/August Office 
Hours 

Monday—Friday 

8:30 AM—4:30 PM 

Closed Sat/Sun 

Birds Around Neill Lake 


